
From: Greene,Kelly <kgreene@richmond.ca> 
Sent: September 6, 2020 2:31 PM 
To: Jesson,Claudia <CJesson@richmond.ca> 
Subject: Motion for next GP 

Hi Claudia, 

Please include the following motion for the next GP, two weeks from now. 

Thanks kindly, 

Kelly 

Referral 

To investigate and report back on feasibility and options for expanded at-home business use; for example, personal services, RMTs, etc. Not to include retail 
or other businesses that can be expected to generate traffic, noise, or odours. 

Rationale 

Due to the ongoing pandemic, more small businesses and sole proprietorships are struggling to survive a prolonged economic slowdown. Meeting Health 
pandemic guidelines and restrictions may also be easier to implement in a home environment, for example distancing and ventilation. Increasing options for 
these owners to safely make ends meet, while being good neighbours, will be beneficial for our community. Timely solutions are needed to support residents' 
ability to provide for their families. 
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